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Book a place at our first Clubs and Volunteer
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Places at our first Club and Volunteer Conference being held at Durham County Cricket Club on December 10
(10am to 3.30pm) are now open for members of all table tennis clubs.

The day of workshops and networking opportunities is designed to help our Club and Volunteer network develop
even further by getting to know your neighbouring Clubs, meet Table Tennis England Head Office Staff and
partake in a variety of workshops all designed to support in your Clubs development.

The advance window for PremierClubs is now closed and up to two members of all other clubs can now book
places. Spaces are limited available on a first come, first served basis.

The Conference is aimed at volunteers holding committee roles and key administrative posts within Regions,
Counties, Leagues and Clubs and is the first of a planned series around the country.

Click here to book your place at the Conference.
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